Wed, 6th May, 2020
Distribution of Food Grains and Hygiene related utilities

WZO Trusts are pleased to inform that the first consignment of food grains and hygiene
related utilities have been dispatched on May 06, 2020 to Zoroastrians residing in villages of
Mandvi & Mangrol areas, who have been financially affected due to the ongoing Covid19 -
Pandemic. List of families affected financially due to Covid-19 Pandemic was received from
Trustees of Mandvi & Mangrol Anjumans.

Similar consignments are in the process of being dispatched in the coming days to villages
in and around Surat, Navsari and Vansda.

WZO Trusts extend their sincere appreciation to Trustees of Zoroastrian Charity Funds of
Hong Kong, Canton & Macao for the support extended in undertaking this massive exercise.
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